

351 Bullard St. Holden, MA 01520

Phone: (508) 829-3203

Fax: (508) 829-5216

Web: http://www.wrsd.net/mayo

Poor Community

Dear Community Member,

January 19, 2017

On Thursday, March 2, 2017 Mayo Elementary School will be holding a Community Reading day to highlight the importance of reading with our students.

We would like to invite you to join our celebration as a Guest Reader. Community readers are asked to arrive at 9:15 for coffee and introductions, at 9:30 AM they will be escorted to the classrooms and then spend about a half hour reading to students.

As a Guest Reader, you may share a book that is a favorite of yours. If you would like to be a reader but need assistance choosing a book, please let me know and I can assist you.

Please let me know if you are able join us. I can be reached via email at <u>tara_kalinowski@hotmail.com</u> or by phone at 508-889-0141. Thank you in advance for sharing your time with the students at Dr. Leroy E. Mayo Elementary School.

Tara Kalinowski Vice President Mayo PTA